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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I have been an Oregonian for 38 years.  I have been tempted to move many times, 

but I continue to stay because this my home and where my family resides.  Please do 

not give me another reason to reconsider.  Please do not pass HB 4079.  This should 

be done with a vote by the people of the state of Oregon.  I believe this will have 

devastating effects on small businesses that will have to raise prices on items like 

clothing and phones.  This will also open the road for more taxes in the future and 

Oregon already has the 4th biggest state spending budget in all of America.  Finally, 

we do not need to make this a welfare state more than it already is.  We will attract 

more people who do not want to work and only want to live off the system.  A $750 

debit card will be a big incentive for these types.  We need programs that put people 

back to work and not encourage poverty and government dependence.   

 

Thank you for your time,  

 

Lilly Roe  

 


